
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 16th November 2018 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 19th November will be Week 3 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	9th	November	2018	–	Whole	School	92.5%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 99%  2. BEECH = 97.5% 3. HOLLY & 8H = 96.8% 

 

 
Proud!	
Last week was another week when we were proud to be part of WFS. 
So many activities, delivered, acted upon and received by our pupils in such a respectful 
way. 
‘Thought of the week’ in Middle and Upper Phase set the tone to start the week. Parents 
and carers at the Early Years Stay and Play sessions helped with colouring and creating 
poppies with their children. Three well thought through assemblies. The remembrance 
service at our cenotaph in reception on Friday was moving and the pupils were so peaceful. 
The display in the lobby reflects this well. 
  
Class	13S	Remembering 

Last week Class 13S were looking into Remembrance Day. 
They have made poppies to add to the whole school display 
and discussed what the soldiers did to help us today. 
To end the week, they had a trip to RAF Cosford to look at the 
planes and a WW1 exhibit. 

 
Class	7A	&	7P	News	
7A and 7P held a family Halloween pumpkin workshop recently. Pupils invited their 
parents/carers into class to carve pumpkins together and share their work. All pupils were 
excited to complete this task and were proud to show their parents what they had 
completed.  
 

 



 

Christmas	Fete	–	Wednesday	5th	December	at	2pm 
Friends of Wyre Forest School are busy preparing for our next 
school event, the Christmas Fete on Wednesday 5th December and 
would be grateful of any donations for it, especially good 
condition/new toys and games, and any food and drink items 

suitable for a hamper. All money raised will be going to benefit our children's school, and we 
have asked staff to let us know what is needed, that we can help to fund.  
 
Russell	House	News	
A fab fun packed couple of weeks have been had at Russell House. We firstly celebrated 
Suzanne's birthday at Pizza Hut, we’ve been to the cinema to see ‘The Grinch’, swimming 
and walks to local parks and shops. 
We had a lovely visit from ‘Our Way’ where they joined in doing art and craft with some of 
the pupils. On Mondays we are going to be doing a 6 week after school club of table cricket - 
this week was our first week and great fun was had by all.  
As requested by our pupils, Keira and Scarlett came in to do some Rhythmic gymnastics and 
impressed us all with their ball skills. Olivia, Kayde, Jonathan and Suzanne really enjoyed 
taking part.   

 
	 	 	
	 	 	
	 	 	
	 	 	

Don’t	forget	our	Stay	and	Play	Parent	Support	Sessions	for	Nursery	and	Reception	
Children!!	
The following sessions will be running in November and will take 
place in the main Wyre Forest School Hall from 1:45pm-2:45pm. 
19th November  
Our usual stay and play will be linked to an information sharing 
session.  
Victoria will be on hand to discuss the school admissions process, including Education Health 
Care Plans and the support available to children in both special and mainstream schools. 
The Children’s Centres will have information about nursery funding; what you are entitled to 
and how to apply for the different levels of funding.  
 

 

NOVEMBER 
19 Stay & Play for Nursery Parents & Siblings – EHCP & Funding 

information available at this session. 
20 Foundation Signalong Course (9.15 – 2.15 at Russell House) 
21 Communication Skills – Parent Workshop – Details to follow 
23 BEECH Assembly 
26 Stay & Play for Nursery Parents & Siblings – 1.45pm – 2.45pm 
28 KS4 (Year 10) Try A Trade Day 
30 CHESTNUT Assembly 


